NORTH MUNDHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL



Belong ··· Believe ··· Achieve

School Lane, North Mundham, Chichester, West Sussex. PO20 1LA Telephone: 01243 785502

Email: head@northmundham.w-sussex.sch.uk office@northmundham.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Z Gordon MAEd, NPQH

25.6.21

Re: Class Sports' Events week beginning- 28.6.21- 9th July

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know we have made the decision to hold our Sports' events in class bubbles this year. This decision was made to keep the whole school community safe, to limit the risks of spreading Covid and reduce the possibility of having to close any bubbles before the end of term. The format is different to previous years. The children will be taking part in a number of activities and will get points for these for their houses. There may be more than one event taking place simultaneously. The winning house will win the House Plaque at the end. The children have been involved in choosing appropriate events.

Following a review of our risk assessment in light of the DFE guidance, we have made the decision to allow bubbles of 30 parents per class to each of the class Sports' events. I recognise that for many people, not having the opportunity to fully be part of your child's school life has been extremely difficult. It is very important to us that you are able to be part wherever possible and having consulted we can feel that we can accommodate parents in the following way:

- 1. If you wish to attend, please complete this google form (paper copies available if you cannot access the form)
- 2. One adult supporter will be allowed for each child (no siblings or additional adults will be admitted.)
- 3. Please sign in before sitting down (track and trace)
- 4. Please enter the designated seating area and remain there for the duration of your child's sports' event. Children will not be allowed into the seating area.
- 5. Please wear a mask while watching and observe social distancing at all times.
- 6. You may take photographs but we ask that you do not publish these on nay social media sites as we have children who do not have permission for this. We will take photographs (of children with permission) and share these with you.

We ask that you comply with the above. It will be necessary to cancel the event if this does not happen. If weather is wet, the event will be cancelled and completed in PE lessons at another time.

We know that this is not an ideal way of running a Sports' Day and of course we would love to be running a more traditional event. However, this is just not possible this year. With guidance changing, we very much hope that this will be different next year.

See over for days and times of Class Sports' Events. Apologies for the short notice but this is the only time we are able to schedule these before the end of term.











Class Bubble Sports' Events

Day and time	Class
Monday 28 th June 10.30	Class 4
Tuesday 29 th June 10.00	Class R
Friday 2 nd July 10.30	Class 3
Tuesday 6 th July 1.15	Class 6
Wednesday 7 th July 1.15	Class 2
Thursday 8 th July 10.30	Class 5
Thursday 8 th July 1.15	Class 1

At the end of the afternoon session, parents may take their child home (this includes any siblings). Please fill in this information on google form.

Many thanks for your understanding in this matter.

Kind Regards

Zoe Gordon, Headteacher